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GWDC Chapter had organized Engineers Nite on April 30, 2016, it was a very successful and popular 
event with approx 115 participants (including family members and friends of Engineers / members). 

GWDC Chapter is holding a picnic reunion in Pasadena, MD on July 30th 2016. Approx 100 participants 
including family members and friends of Engineers / members are expected to attend. 

Newly elected team of GWDC Chapter met on Sunday 7-17-16 with 8 out of 9 members attending on site. 
Very productive meeting with various items were discussed. This was our second meeting, the first 
meeting was held by phone. Items that were discussed in that meeting and the chapter needs to be 
communicated with central committee include - 
(i) Payment of membership fee from Central to the chapter 
(ii) Suggesting increasing membership fee from current $20 to approx $50 per year 
(iii) Need to formalize representation of local chapter in the central committee for effective 

communication between the two 
(iv) New development project(s) in Nepal is in discussion, may start later in the year. 
 


